CATALINA ESPERANZA GARCIA, M.D.

6902 CHEVY CHASE AVENUE
DALLAS, TEXAS 75225

July 28, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Congratulations on receiving the NCLR leadership award.
No one could be more deserving. You continue to be a
role model for all of us. Thank you for continuing to
work as hard as you do.

Please do not be concerned about my not being appointed
to the Texas Medical Board, I realize that things 1like
that are difficult to do when I am not a political party
supporter. I try very hard to stay independent, and
perhaps this is not seen well in either party.

4

Again, looking forward %o your continuing leadership.

Affectionately,




